Hawkesdale Wind Farm

Weekly Construction Report
| March 27, 2023

General:
Wet weather hampered some progress this

week, but works are continuing to progress.
In great news, over $10,000 was raised for
the Royal Children’s hospital with two of the
senior supervisors agreeing to have their
hair cut in the successful bidder’'s chosen
design.
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Access tracks and turbine locations:
Excavation works have progressed to the south
side of Woolsthorpe/Heywood Road and steel-
fixers have now commenced preparing the rebar
for WTG-14 in preparation for first pour after the
Easter break.
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